
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of May 2, 2014 
 
 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Charles Hathaway-Vice President of Student Events 
Mariah Reynolds-Vice President of Student Governance 
John Campbell-Roundtable Coordinator 
Jennifer Lee-Diversity Coordinator 
 
ABSENT MEMBERS 
Erzsebet  Piros-Excused absence 
Brittany Haskins-Excused absence 
Olga Johnson- Unexcused absence 
Shannon Chandler-Unexcused absence 
Shawnalee Franklin-Unexcused absence 
 
VISITING GUEST 
Dr. Holmes- Vice President, Student Services 
Toni Custodio- Facilities Coordinator 
Mark McBride- Learning Commons Director 
Micquel Little-Asst. Director 
Alice Wilson- Asst. Director 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey-SEGA Faculty Advisor 
Ivan Matthew- SEGA Advisor 
Lisa Wallace-SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson- SEGA Advisor  

 
The meeting was called to order at 12:15 pm 
The minutes of April 11, were approved. 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Dr. Holmes- Vice President, Student Services expressed to the SEGA team that he wants the Student Government to bring issues up for the students looking 

          forward to connecting with students that are not really involved. “Connection” and “Retention”, how are we going to partner with kindergarten up to senior  
students in preparation before enrolling into, Monroe Community College. 
 
Toni Custodio- Facilities Coordinator would like support from the SEGA team on May 8

th, 
12-1pm on the 5

th
 floor, for Breast Cancer Awareness. 

 
Mark McBride- Learning Commons Director and Micquel Little- Assistant Director, Has informed the SEGA team there will be changes in the Learning Commons, 
they are interested in student  feedback for changes such as furniture and set up in the Learning Commons at the Damon City Campus. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Past Events –“Let’s Make a Deal” April 23

rd
 12-1pm and “Spring Fling” April 30

th
 11am-2pm were reviewed this event went well. 

 
Upcoming Event – “Cinco de Mayo” May 5

th
 12-1pm and Student elections May 6

th
 and 7

th
. 

 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey- Looking forward to working with Dr. Holmes, Vice President Student Services in the future. 
Ivan Matthew- Keep up the good work. 
Greg Wilson-   Keep up the good work. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:45 pm. 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 


